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Date: September 13, 2011 

 

To: Mayor Parris and City Council Members 

 

From: Robert C. Neal, Director of Public Works 

 

Subject: State Route 14, Freeway Maintenance Agreement for Public Works 

Construction Project No. 10-011, State Route 14 and Avenue I 

Interchange Improvements 

 

Recommendation: 
Approve the Freeway Maintenance Agreement with the State of California for Public Works 

Construction Project No. 10-011, State Route 14 and Avenue I Interchange Improvements.  

Authorize the Mayor to sign all documents. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 
None. 

 

Background: 

A Freeway Agreement was executed between the County of Los Angeles (County) and the 

State of California (State) in June 1964 for State Route 14, Post Mile 61.8/76.6.  Portions of 

the above County agreement that lie within the jurisdictional limits of the City of Lancaster 

were adopted by the City of Lancaster, specifically Post Mile 64.68/70.99. 

 

With the addition of a bridge structure and widening of Avenue I, this Freeway Maintenance 

Agreement shall clarify and revise the division of maintenance along State Route 14 within 

City jurisdictional limits. 

 

Attachment: 

Freeway Maintenance Agreement 
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